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Felsted International Summer School: 
Sunday 20 July to Sunday 3 August 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that in partnership with Felsted School, we are 
able to offer our current Year 8 and 9 students the opportunity to apply for 
one of ten fully funded residential places at their International Summer 
School for two weeks running from Sunday 20 July to Sunday 3 August 2025. 
 
The aim of the Felsted Summer School is to provide an incredibly beneficial 
experience for all those who take part, providing opportunities to grow, 
communicate, create and collaborate with other students from all around 
the world. 
 
Our students will take part in a fantastic Global Studies programme and will 
be able to choose one enhanced learning academy option from Art, 
Computing, Dance, Drama, Environment & Sustainability, Fashion, Football, 
International Relations, Leadership, Mathematics, Multisport, Music, Sports 
& Recreation, STEM and Tennis, alongside a fun and varied social 
programme and three excursions per week.  
 
Felsted is a leading independent school based on a safe, rural 80 acre village 
campus in North Essex with outstanding facilities which include spacious 
playing fields, heated indoor and outdoor swimming pools, two Astroturf 
pitches, two sports halls, a professionally managed gym, three squash 
courts, six netball courts, 25 tennis courts, a state-of-the art Music School, 
and a fully equipped Theatre and Performance Auditoria. (Felsted School 
website) 
 
The ten places for the Felsted Summer School will be allocated via an 
application process and we will be launching this process with students in 
our Year 8 & 9 assemblies on Wednesday and Thursday next week. Due to 
the nature of this process, if your child would like to apply for a place, 
Parents/Carers must attend an introductory meeting at the academy on 
Thursday 27th February at 5pm to give you some more information and 
answer any questions about the programme.  
 
For further information please take a look at the Felsted International 
Summer School website (Felsted Summer School). 
 

http://www.ormistonriversacademy.co.uk/
https://www.felsted.org/
https://www.felsted.org/
https://www.felsted.org/summer-school/welcome
https://www.felsted.org/global-education/summer-school


 

I hope you will join us on Thursday 27th February to find out more about this 
fantastic opportunity for our students. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Jo Williams, 
Principal 
Ormiston Rivers Academy 
 
 


